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Your submission for this review:

Thank you for your the goverment's effort to cut cost of living. But I would like to inform you a simply way to save cost of
living in NSW related to Opal Fare. I remember during Covid period, the opal card's peak hours has extended to 10am in the
morning (before covid was 9am) in order to discourage people to take public transport during Covid. However this year the
situation settles and back to normal, but the PEAK HOURS rule doesnt switch back to pre-covid time. Please consider to
switch peak hour back to normal so people can save some transport cost (it means taking train after 9am is cheaper which is the
pre covid rule).





